
West Acton Primary School  
   Noel Road 
  Acton  
  W3 0JL 
  Tel: - 020 8992 3144 

www.westactonprimaryschool.org  
admin@west-acton.ealing.sch.uk 

 
Head Teacher: Ms K Kondo  

                                                      

                                                            

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
As you may have already heard, we had some very special eggs delivered to the 
Nursery this week. We have been looking after them carefully and we have had 10 
little baby chicks hatch out. We will look after the chicks this week and say 
goodbye to them at the end of next week.  
 
On Thursday 31st March, we would like to have a celebration day in the Nursery to 
say goodbye to the chicks. We would like to ask the Nursery children to come to 
school dressed in yellow/ orange on that day. At school we will be a doing range of 
fun activities and crafts, learning some chick songs and doing some dancing with 
the children.   
 

        
 

Many thanks,  
 
 
Miss Birch and the Nursery Team.  
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